
30 Mechanical Engineering students awarded certificates by Mogas 

Over 30 students of mechanical engineering, on Friday May 27, 2016 received certificates after 

undergoing an 8-weeks training in lubrication. The training was conducted by Mogas Uganda as part of 

their Corporate Social Responsibility.  

The certificates were handed over to the students by the Managing Director of Mogas Uganda, Mr Mubiru 

Joseph Jabs. In his speech to the students, Mr Mubiru pledged the company’s commitment to the training 

program, saying the company will also train students next academic year.  

Mr Mubiru congratulated the students upon getting the training and wished then well in the employment 

field. He encouraged them to be honest at their jobs.  

He pledged to get jobs for a few good performing students.  

The Deputy Principal, Dr Venny Nakazibwe, who represented the Principal, thanked Mr Kaconco James, 

the organizer of the training.  She also thanked Mogas for carrying out the training and encouraged the 

students to carry the CEDAT flag high when they go out to work.  

CEDAT will be graduating about 1,300 students in January 2017.  These students have completed their last 

semester and will be joining the work industry. The Head of department, Dr John Baptist Kirabira 

encouraged the students to effectively utilize the knowledge they acquired through the training.  

 


